

Collaboration, Transformation, Outcomes.

Latest PPS News

Spring Care Coordination Training Series Begins!

BPHC's Care Coordination Training Series continues this spring. Enrollment is open for these four programs. PPS member organizations are welcome to identify eligible staff to participate. Priority will be given to DSRIP-funded staff who should complete their required BPHC training.

April 27 - June 22 (weekly on Thursdays) **Care Coordinator Training Program**

Nine-day training (63 hours) for Care Coordinators, Depression Care Managers, Nurse Care Managers (and equivalent titles). Click here for information and to register.

April 18 - June 13 (weekly on Tuesdays)

Medical Office Assistant Refresher and Certification Program

Nine-day training (63 hours) for Medical Assistants (and equivalent titles). Upon completion, participants are eligible to take the national Certified Clinical Medical Assistant exam on the last day of training. More.

April 19 and 24

Essentials of Care Coordination Training

Two-day training (14 hours) for all non-care coordination staff (excluding IT) who work with Care Coordinators (e.g. Health Educations, Pharmacists, Pharmacy Techs, registered Dieticians, Population Health Managers, LPNs, CHWs). More.

April 13

Nurse Care Management Supervisor Training

One-day training (7 hours) for new or experienced supervisors to clarify their role, identify practices they want to improve, and learn strategies to support the care coordination staff they oversee. More.

For general questions about our Workforce Training Programs, contact Venus Goulbourne, at VGoulbourne@sbhny.org.

BPHC's Annual Financial Sustainability Survey Is Due

PPS provider organizations were sent our annual financial sustainability survey. The online survey is brief and it is a state requirement for our PPS.

It was e-mailed to your organization from Ronald Sextus, Director of Financial Planning. The deadline for completing the survey has been extended to COB Friday, March 24.

Please contact Ronald Sextus at **RSextus@sbhny.org** or (718) 960-6307 if you have any questions.

Helping our workforce care for people with complex needs



Find out more about our workforce trainings in our spring newsletter. More.

Important Links:

January 18th All-Member **Webinar Presentation**

Latest Medicaid State Director Whiteboard videos:

DSRIP: Looking Ahead to 2017

Myths and Facts of Value **Based Payment**

BPHC Document Center

BPHC Compliance

BPHC Website



Like us for updates on our DSRIP projects and activities.

E-mail us your feedback: feedback@bronxphc.org

To report compliance issues please call the Compliance Helpline: 1-855-813-7351, or report online: www.bphc.ethicspoint.com.

Our mailing address is: 4422 Third Avenue • Bronx, New York 10457

Copyright ©2015 Bronx Partners for Healthy Communities. All rights reserved.











You can visit us online: www.bronxphc.org

